
The Evergreen State College 
April 24, 1972 

Charles B. Teske 
4249 Green Cove Drive 
Olympia, Washington 98502 

Dear Char lie: 

Speaking for all the Trustees, this is to say 
"thank you" for all you did in putting on our 
Dedication-Inauguration Ceremony and attendant 
performances. I know what subtle leadership 
you had to employ from your first meeting with 
students to the encounter with the wooden-gun 
youths. 

I have heard many comments on the originality 
of the concept and the precision with which it 
went off. Please extend our thanks to those who 
worked with you. 

Our congratulations and hearty thanks! 

Sincerely, 

~-~ 
Mrs. Neal Tourtellotte 
Chairman 
Board of Trustees 


